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The city-wide Crusade in Sodo, Ethiopia where 

many evangelical churches came together to cry 

out to the Lord for forgiveness and repentance was 

a huge success. The Lord worked mightily in the 

hearts of the people as they came together around 

II Chronicles 7:14: the church came together in an 

unprecedented way, many hundreds came to 

Christ, prayers were answered as rain fell for the 

first time in a year, and the churches were 

overflowing with those who witnessed the power 

and presence of our mighty God. 

 

The Gospel being shared in Ethiopia (above) Closing Day of 

April Crusade between 50-80,000 in attendance (below) 

Evangelism in the markets outside Sodo. 

 

 

Many new doors were open for Ebenezer and 

brother Haile, our Executive Director, as church 

leaders and government officials all participated in 

the area wide crusade. Testimonies abounded from 

pastors of the fruit realized and the spirit of unity 

resulting from the Sodo meeting. Praise be to the 

Lord!! 

During the April visit plans for expansion at 

Crosspointe School were put together, and 

presented to the board of directors at our quarterly  

 
 

The power of 

prayer: thousands 

of Ethiopian 

believers praying 

and fasting for a 

movement from 

God 

 

 

meeting in May. They were adopted and phase one 

has already begun. The construction of four new 

classrooms to accommodate the new 11th and 12th 

grades opening in Fall 2021 and 2022, respectively. 

Our initial estimates are this will be a $60,000 

project, and the Lord has provided $30,000 of this 

need as this printing. Please pray with us for God’s 

provision as we continue with this and each of the 

expansion projects over the coming 5 years. When 

all is said and done, Lord willing, we will be 

ministering to over 2700 

students and their 

families. 

Plans for new expansion at the 

school are moving forward as 

the Lord provides 

 

Continue to pray for the school staff/ teachers as 

skyrocketing inflation within the country has put 

quite a burden on the teachers and the 

administration to try and stretch the payroll to meet 

increased financial needs. We seek godly, top 

quality teachers, and ask the Lord for the resources 

to compensate them on a competitive scale. 
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